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You wrote to me on 16, June about Leyland Vehicle Ltd's possible
involvement in the Falklands Airfield contract.

2 I have heard today that LVL have been informed that they will
not be awarded the vehicle supply contract for this project,
which will instead go to one of two German companies, M.A.N. or
Magirus Deutz, the second of which is Coltrolle y Fiat. I need
ha y ress the damaging repercussions this could have,
especially given t adverse 1 a € has been in
other cases where foreign companies have secured Falklandsrelated
business. I therefore believe that LVL should be given an
opportunity to imgggye their bid so as at least to reduce the
differential between them and the German companies (who, we have
reason to believe, are offering to sell at distress prices). The
vehicle supply contract is only a small part of the main
contract, and given the risk of adverse publicity I believe that
a modest price differential would be acceptable.

3 I am told that the consortium intend to award the contract

orrow (27 July). I do not think this allows enough time for
adequate consideration of the issues, and in the light of your
promise to consult me before decisions were taken on foreign
sourcing, I hope you will ensure that finalisation of the
centract is deferred for a few days at the very least. We shall,
meanwhile, be encouraging LVL to see what can be done in the way
of improving their offer.

4 I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister and Geoffrey
Howe.







